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Comments: | said before that logging is good for wildlife in the long run. However after meeting with Tamworth
locals, | realize that more information is needed by the public about your proposed cuts at the end of Paugus Mill
Road and Ferncroft. You seem to be infringing on the areas used intensely by hikers more than any cut i can
remember. Cut between Liberty and Brook Trails? Using the Ferncroft parking lot to exit with trucks? Really? |
think this is going too far. At least more public hearings are needed. And not Zoom hearings. You need a hearing
in Tamworth.



